
Public Hearing Notice 

 

The United States Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) has funds 

designated for tribal governments. Tribes who submit successful applications may secure up to 

$1,500,000.00 through the Indian Community Development Block Grant – CARES to help fight 

against the spread of Covid 19 during the pandemic. The creation of a homeless shelter is an 

allowable project and the White Earth Reservation Business Committee is considering this 

option since one is needed on the White Earth Reservation. In accordance with the grant 

guidelines, Lisa McArthur of the White Earth Finance Department, Contracting Division of the 

White Earth Reservation Business Committee will be conducting a hearing for the use of these 

funds via comments sent to her e-mail. There is only a short window in which to comment due 

to the application deadline of June 1st. If you wish to comment, please send an e-mail to Lisa by 

4:30 on Friday, May 29th at lisa.mcarthur@whiteearth-nsn.gov 


